Year 2—Horkinstone Class

I'd just like to take this opportunity to say welcome and thank you for making this first week back so enjoyable. You've been really patient with us as we've been getting used to new systems and routines. Please, don't hesitate to ask about anything you're unsure about.

My Village

Our focus, this half term, will be on the mills and factories in our local area, thinking about industry and how the village was built. In maths we will be looking at place value and



what a number is worth. However, our main focus will continue to be the gentle reintegration of your child back into school life, making sure they remain happy and healthy.

Key things to remember this half term:

PE

PE day is on Thursday. The children are to come to school in their PE kits. Because of the colder weather, please can the children come in black, grey or navy tracksuit bottoms and a white PE t-shirt. They can wear any type of trainers, hoody or jumper.

Outdoor Learning

We will be going outside on Monday afternoon so please make sure they have appropriate footwear and a waterproof coat.

Reading and homework

Every Friday the children will bring home a book in a plastic wallet, along with their homework book (homework will start next Friday). Please bring this back by Thursday so we can hand them out again on Friday with a new book and new homework.

Assessment Week

Next week we will be assessing the children's gaps in a really natural and informal way.

<u>Water bottles</u>

Please bring a clean and fresh water bottle each day.